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What’s been 
going on in April 

We’re on full spring clean 

mode this month.  As you 

can imagine, making 

concrete is not a clean 

process, and creates a lot of 

mess. 

Key areas of the yard are 

being pressure washed and 

all workshops are being 

tidied and cleaned. 

This job is not being made 

easier by nesting Jackdaws. 

Everyday, new twigs and 

nesting materials are being 

found in various areas of the 

workshops.  One of the 

hazards of working in an old 

barn! 

 

 

Managing Our Waste 

Taking care of our environment at ACP is an important issue, 

and where possible we try and mitigate the impacts our business 

has. 

In the office, we use recycled paper, and we also recycle as much 

paper and cardboard as possible.  Our printer cartridges are also 

recycled. 

We would love to become as close to paperless as possible, and 

are making steps in this direction. 

Within our production process, our waste is closely monitored.  

We record wastage figures every day, and always try to limit 

these numbers as much as possible. 

All unused and obsolete steel is recycled with EMR Group, 

locally in Lenwade.  Our solid concrete waste goes away to be 

crushed and reused through Raymond McLeod Farms Ltd, 

while our general waste is taken away by Norman Wenn Waste 

Management.  99% of this general waste will be diverted from 

landfill.   Any chemical waste that we may have is dealt with by 

certified waste disposal firm, Ellaway Environmental Ltd. 

We continue to look at ways to improve our waste management 

and keep our company as green as possible. 

Sizewell C 

We’ve been invited to complete EDFs PQQ (Pre-Qualification Questionnaire) to become an 

‘Approved Supplier’ for the Sizewell C project, if successful this offers ACP a great opportunity 

and we look forward to potential projects. 

 
 

   


